
MINUTES

Harpers Ferry Water Commission

Town Hall 

August 28, 2020 

Special Meeting 

3:00 PM 

Participants 

Also Present 

Christy Huddle, Chair; Barbara Humes, Council Liaison; Bill Robinson 

Angela Cummings, Water Clerk, Deb Kelly, Pat Morse and Chris Steyer, Water 

Superintendent 

Call to Order The meeting was called to order by Chair Christy Huddle at 3:00 PM. 

Staffing Meeting was called to discuss revisions to proposed role of Water Project Coordinator 

position previously approved by Water Commission, and Bill Robinson provided a 

written proposal of considerations for the Commission, based on discussions by the 

Commissioners regarding tasks and responsibilities that might be assigned thereto. 

Bill Robinson proposed that the Commission consider the possibility of expanding 

this role to a permanent position, after which Chairwoman Huddle ended the meeting. 


